
Notice of Easing of Counter Limitation 

in Light of COVID-19 
 

Consulate-General of Japan 

 

In order to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and to comply with the State 

Government rules and regulations, the number of staff members within our 

office was reduced on March 26th (Thursday) for which we thank you very 

much for your understanding. 
 
As the State Government has since eased restrictions, all staff members 

cooperation and return to work to the consulate normally as of July 13th 

(Monday). However, since introduced on March 31st, measures listed below 

will still be implemented in the waiting room in order measures to prevent listed 

below COVID-19 infection.  
 
It is expected that the wait time to enter our office will still be longer than before 

COVID-19 and we would like to ask for your understanding and co-

cooperation again during these times. 

 

1. Before entering the waiting room, please ensure that you wash your hands 

at the bathrooms located directly behind our main entrance. Please also 

use the hand sanitiser that is available in the security screening area. 
 

Additionally, your temperature will be checked at the security screening 

area (contactless) and should your temperature read higher than 37.5 

degrees Celsius, you will not be permitted to enter our office.     

If possible, please wear your own mask upon entering the waiting room of 

our office.  
 

2. The maximum number of people who may enter the waiting room at one 

time has been increased to six (excluding families).  

Should there be seven or more wishing to enter the waiting room, your 

contact details will be taken down and you will be contacted when you 

may enter.  
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and ask for your 

understanding and co-operation. 
 

Thank you. 


